
From the Pastor                                          August 7, 2022 

  

         God has given us a unique place for 
the location of our church.  We have beau-
tiful facilities and properties just off High-
way 29 and connecting to the street that 
leads to the heart of Kannapolis (First 
Street/Martin Luther King Avenue).  God 

has given us a great opportunity to be a light to our city and 
to the cities that surround us.  We must ever keep the Gospel 
(Good News) at the forefront of all that we do.  However, we 
must also maintain the buildings, the vehicles, and the 
grounds of Faith Church. 
 Maintenance can be expensive, but it is necessary.  Re-
pairing and upgrading several million dollars worth of assets 
takes a lot of funds.  We noted this in replacing the gym roof 
recently.  Other renovations in FCA have been ongoing this 
summer, and other projects need to be prayerfully consid-
ered.  I believe it is a great testimony to have things looking 
good for the glory of God.  We have a big God, and He taught 
us to ASK.  May the church family unite in prayer as projects 
are presented for future consideration. 
 

 

 

PRAY for the various ministries of our church which include 
Sunday School, Bus Ministry, Church Nursery, FCA, FNS, 

Youth Ministry,  Soul Winning, Ladies 
Ministry, Shut-in Ministry, Missions, 

RU and Finances.  Of course, our most                
important ministry is PRAYER itself! 

 
 

Our LADIES RETREAT is scheduled for               
September 16-17.  We will need some men to     

volunteer to assist.  Please sign up on the 
sheet in the foyer if you are available for  

one or both days.  Thank you! 

  

 



 

Stewardship Report 
 
 
 
 
 

Tithes & Offerings…….$   4,872.36 
Faith Promise  .................    1,141.00 
Other Missions ...............       123.00 
Building Fund .................         30.00  
Friends of Faith ..............  15,170.00 
Miscellaneous  .................       195.04 
 
Total ................................$21,531.40 
                                                          

 

BAPTISM tonight:  All candidates please meet 
at 5:30 in the choir practice room.  All that                 

you need is provided.  
 

 
 

PLEASE update the following address for 
Sue Zahrndt in your church directory. 

11501 St. Augustine Road 
Jacksonville, FL  32258 

 

 
 

PRAY for and plan to attend our upcoming 9-11 SUNDAY!   
Join us in honoring our first responders.  Come hear from a 
pilot who was supposed to be  flying one of the planes that 

was hijacked.  Mark your calendars NOW! 
 

 
 

 

 

FAITH CHRISTIAN ACADEMY resumes classes 
on August 22nd for the 2022-23 school year.                 

Remember all of students returning to                       
school in our area. 

Serving In The Nursery 
 
 
 

 
Sunday Morning: 

Terri Marlowe 
 

Sunday Evening: 
Myra Whitley/Cindy Cahoon 

 

Wednesday Evening: 
Melissa Marlowe 

 


